

## INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/045/2023-24

May 11, 2023

## CIRCLAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES KG-I TO XII

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

Communication bridges gaps and relationships get stronger. In this regard we appreciate that parents are in constant touch with the respective teachers to update themselves regarding their wards progress and class related queries.

To make this process easier, the school has created a WhatsApp web broadcast for each class. This group is intended for quick communication between parents and teachers. However, we kindly request that you contact the class teacher/subject teacher only between 4:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. (Sunday to Thursday).

This is to make sure that our teachers have their own lives outside of work, and we want to give them that space. By contacting them only within the stipulated hours, we can ensure that they are not disturbed during their personal time.

We hope that parents will respect this request and help us maintain a healthy work-life balance. Parents are welcome to send an email for all official purposes. In case of an emergency or an unavoidable situation, parents can make a phone call outside of the specified hours.

Thank you for your cooperation.

With warm regards,

Dr. Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal